
From: Rozeboom, David B - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 4:40 PM 
To: Reynolds, Mitch 
Cc: John Storlie; Steve Osesek; mattys@cityoflacrosse.org 
Subject: La Crosse Airport  Status Update (02-32-587347) 
 
Mayor Reynolds, 
 
The department has received of the Site Investigation Status Update, submitted by the OS Group on 
November 15, 2022. It is our understanding that this completes the scope of work outlined in Site 
Investigation Workplan, dated August 13, 2021. Please consider this your notice to proceed with 
planning the next phase of the project. 
 
As required in Wis. Admin. Code NR 716.09, within 60 days, by January 15, 2023, please submit a work 
plan for the next phase of site investigation. Work should be performed and reported in accordance 
with the Wisconsin Administrative Code NR 700 series. 
 
The department appreciates your cooperative approach to this matter and we look forward to 
continued progress. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Dave Rozeboom, P.G. 
West Central Region Team Supervisor 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 715-215-2078 
David.Rozeboom@wisconsin.gov 
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